
 

 

LOOK BEFORE YOU LOCK! 
Follow these tips to ensure you never leave your child alone in a car. 
 

 

Always check the back seat before locking 

the car.  

 

Secure something you need at your destination 

in the back seat, like your cell phone, employee 

badge or handbag. 

 

Keep a stuffed animal in the child’s car seat. 

Place it on the front passenger seat as a 

reminder when the child is in the back seat. 

 

Create a check-in system with your partner or 

caregiver to confirm that drop-off was made.  

 

Use technology, like rear seat reminders, that 

alerts drivers to check the back seat.  

 
Ask your babysitter or childcare provider to call 

you if your child hasn’t arrived as scheduled. 

 


